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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com

Ronald A. Dahl

September 17, 1997
Nels Nelson

330 Lindley Place

Bozeman, MT 59715-4835

Dear Nels:
I was very glad to get your letter.  I wanted to write you back right away and say that you are sure welcome to keep everything I sent you.  My information seems to be changing all the time, so I just periodically print it out again as needed.

I work in a fairly large contractor’s office and we have access to a lot of plotters and printers.  I sometimes print to the large sheets just so that I have less of them to tape together.

I’ll be going through my information and making the corrections that you sent in your letter.  Then I’ll send you the corrected information again.

Computers are getting easier to operate all the time, so if you ever have access to one, I think you’ll be very pleased with how easy they are and how easy email is.  I have asked for translations for both Norwegian and Swedish and have had very good response from people in Norway and Sweden on the internet.

Inger Qvarnstrom did write to me, and I have been meaning to send her a money order for her book.  If I receive it, I will let you know what I think of its quality.  I agree that her letters are very difficult to understant, and I hope her book is much clearer even if it is written in Swedish.

My computer can write å, Å, ä, Ä, ö, and Ö so I will try to make those corrections also.  

Do you know if Norwegian has the same added vowels, or do they have any more?  I know my great grandfather’s brother was Norwegian and named Borre, and I think the correct spelling is Börre.

I am also primarily interested in ancestors, but I also put in names of descendants as time permits.  The computer automatically computes and prints out all relationships, so I have neices and nephews that enjoy seeing the entire list and showing that some of them might be 4th cousins, 3 times removed, etc.  I have an internet site at www.webfamilytree.com and I am going to just put the names of ancestors born before 1900 on my site. There is a tremendous amount of genealogy information available on the internet, and that’s another thing I think you would enjoy if you get the chance.
This time I will also send you a kinship report for yourself and a descendant list of Gunnar Essing.  They are yours to keep.  The computer calculates the relationships and prints these charts just by pushing a button. The only corrections I made so far in the attached reports was changing the last names of your family from Edstrom  Nelson.  

Just try to let me know the mistakes on them later so that I can make more corrections.

I’ll try to send the corrected information and any additional information I come across later.

Your Cousin,
Ron Dahl

P.S.  I see there were some mistakes in the relationships on the computer printout, and I’ll try to fix them later.

